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OFFICIAL 

Old Granite Island Causeway  

Marine Exclusion Zone 

An exclusion zone has been established around the old Granite Island 

Causeway while decommissioning works are undertaken.  

This zone is marked with floating buoys and extends approximately 300 

metres north of the old Causeway to approximately 300 metres south of the 

old Causeway.  

It will remain in place until works are completed in the second half of 2022. 

For safety reasons, mariners, swimmers and all other aquatic users are 

prohibited from entering the exclusion zone. 

 

 

Marine exclusion zone 

No entry for mariners, 

swimmers and all other 

aquatic users  


